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B3J 3A5 Canada
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Honourable Charlie Parker

Minister of Natural Resources

Nova Scotia Department of Natural Resources
PO Box 698

Halifax, NS B3J 2T9

Dear Minister Parker:
Re: Request for Designation of Park Land

The North West Community Council received a presentation from the Sackville Rivers
Association, Friends of First Lake Society and Second Lake Regional Park Assocnatuon
respecting Halifax Regional trails during its March 24, 2011 meeting.

During the discussion, it was noted that the next phase of the Sackville Trails

Associations is to:
- build the Sackville Greenway Trail along Little Sackville River
- complete the loop from Glendale to Sucker Brook around First Lake

- complete Lakeside Trail and start Canopy Creek Trail

The Community Council requests that consideration be given to formal designation of
park land within the Second Lake Park lands under the Department of Natural

Resources.

Attached is a copy of the Sackville Trails Associations’ presentation that was before the
Community Council during its March 24™ meeting for your reference.

Please contact me at 864-4160 or harveyb@bhalifax.ca if you have any questions.

Councillor Bob Hakw€y, Chair
North West Community Council
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cc: Members of the North West Community Council



